
From: Nita Dubble [mailto:ndubble@co.iroquois.il.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2014 10:06 AM 
To: Kirk Allen <Kirk@illinoisleaks.com> 
Subject: RE: FOIA Request 
  
Mr. Allen, 
  
In response to your FOIA request:  
1.     Copy of the Agenda from the February 18th 2014 ETSB meeting. 
Please find enclosed the February 18, 2014 ETSB agenda.  
2.     Copy of the Agenda from the meeting that the ETSB authorized the employment 
contract for Nita Dubble 
Please find enclosed the March 25th, 2014 ETSB Agenda 
3.     Copy of the minutes from the meeting that the ETSB authorized the employment 
contract for Nita Dubble 
Please find enclosed the March 25th, 2014 ETSB minutes. 
  
Nita L. Dubble 
Iroquois County 911 Coordinator 
Director of ICOM 
  
From: Kirk Allen [mailto:Kirk@illinoisleaks.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 7:56 PM 
To: Nita Dubble 
Subject: RE: FOIA Request 
  
If you are not the FOIA officer for the Iroquois county ETSB please forward to the 
appropriate person.   
In accordance with the Illinois Freedom Of Information Act, I request the following: 
1.     Copy of the Agenda from the February 18th 2014 ETSB meeting. 
2.     Copy of the Agenda from the meeting that the ETSB authorized the employment 
contract for Nita Dubble 
3.     Copy of the minutes from the meeting that the ETSB authorized the employment 
contract for Nita Dubble 
The purpose of the request is to access and disseminate information regarding the legal 
rights of the general public and is not for the principal purpose of personal or 
commercial benefit.   
 
As outlined in FOIA, documents shall be furnished without charge or at a reduced 
charge, as determined by the public body, if the person requesting the documents 
states the specific purpose for the request and indicates that a waiver or reduction of 
the fee is in the public interest. Waiver or reduction of the fee is in the public 
interest if the principal purpose of the request is to access and disseminate 
information regarding the health, safety and welfare or the legal rights of the 
general public and is not for the principal purpose of personal or commercial 
benefit.  
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I am requesting the records be provided in electronic format if that is the method in 
which they are stored.  If they are in paper form and the copier can convert them to 
electronic format I would appreciate receiving them electronically.  
Thanks, 
Kirk Allen 
PO Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
217-508-0564 
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